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Mitchell, Bruce

From: Friday, Barbara
Sent: Monday, November 03, 2003 11:23 AM

To: Walker, Elizabeth (AIR); Gracy Danois; Joel Huey; Kathleen Forney
Cc: Mitchell, Bruce
Subject: New Posting #0010001

There is a new posting on Florida's website.
0010001005AV

PROGRESS ENERGY FLORIDA

UNIVERSITY OF FLORIDA COGENERATION PLANT
Proposed Permit Revision

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me.

Thanks,
Barbara

11/3/2003



11/03/03
Dear Barbara,

Please post the above referenced “PROPOSED T-5 permit revision” project. The project can be
located at:
o:Bar/Title V/Bruce/Permits.0010001.005AV .Revision.006AC. UofF
0010001.005AV.S0OB
0010001p.005.AV.Revision.UofF
0010001.005.AV Revision.PD
0010001G.005AV
0010001H.005.AV
0010001 U.005AV

Many thanks.

Bruce



